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The Permanent Mission of the United States to the Organization of American States
presents its compliments to the Office of the Chair of the Permanent Council and has the
honor to request that consideration of the item, “Commemoration of the Day of the Women
of the Americas,” be included on the agenda of the next regular meeting of the Permanent

Council.

The Permanent Mission of the United States avails itself of this opportunity to

renew to the Chair of the Permanent Council the assurances of its highest consideration.

Attachment:

As stated.

Office of the Chair of the Permanent Council,
Organization of American States,

Washington, D.C. February 18, 2010.
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